
 

 

 

 

 

 

Post Primary Admissions 2021/22 

If your child was born between 2 July 2009 and 1 July 

2010, they will be due to start post-primary school in 

September 2021.  

This year you will be able to make an application online 

between 12 noon on Monday 1 March 2021 and 4pm on 

Tuesday 16 March 2021. 

                  If anyone is feeling unsure about this 

process, remember Jigsaw is here to help 
you. 

      We are here to answer any questions 
     you may have or support you in any 

          way we can. 
 
 

Contact Lori or Victoria on: 
Lori:  lori.erwin@barnardos.org.uk 
or  07880781892 
Victoria: victoria.mcginley@barnardos.org.uk 
or 07712547481 

The admissions criteria  
for post primary schools 
are now available 
 https://www.eani.org.uk/
search-schools .   
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